
NOVEMBER 6, 2012 
FOUNDATION MONTH 

 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 
November 13:   
Foundation Auction  
(Bid high, often… ) 
 

OTHER ACTIVITIES 
 
November 17:  Paul Harris 
Breakfast 
 
November 18:  Rotary Night 
at the Theatre — Oklahoma 
— Potluck, Fellowship and 
FUN!!!!   
 
November 26:  Board Meet-
ing/Brewery, 5:30PM 
 
 
Week of December 3: 
DG Peggy Pollen visits Ju-
neau!  She’ll attend all three 
Club’s meetings and meet 
with our Board on Decem-
ber 3rd, 12-1:30 in the Bara-
nof Gold Room.   
 
 
GREETERS: 
 
November 6:  J. Allan 
MacKinnon, Caitlyn 
McLaughlin 
 
November 13:  Carla Meek, 
Andy Mills 
 
November 20:  Heather 
Mitchell, Karen Morgan 
 
November 27:  Marie Nelson
-Toland, Barbara Propes 
 
 

Today’s Program:   

Club Assembly — Focus on Foundation 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club of Juneau   -  Downtown 

 
 
 

Congratulations to our Vocational 
Service Award Winners — and 
thank you Greg Wagner and Wayne 

Jensen for making them 
happen!  (Special thanks to 
all who submitted nomina-
tions.)  Shown here:  Drew 
Green, Cruise Line Agen-
cy (Business — nominated 
by Denny DeWitt); Wash-
ington Parks, Social Security Administration 
(Individual — nominated by Sally Smith), Salvation 
Army — nominated by Don Warriner.  Not shown, 
members of the House Build Team, 

a public/private partnership coordinated by the Juneau 
School District.  (Learn more 
on November 20th!) 
 
 

November is Foundation Month!  Our first 
meeting of the month will focus on the Rotary 
Foundation's activities — around the world and 
here at home.  We’ll also take a look at the Foun-
dation’s humanitarian mission and how our club’s 
goals to support it.  

 
In honor of the month, a club favorite returns — Rotary Jeop-
ardy!   
 
What is the Rotary Foundation? What is EREY? What are the 
Rotary Peace Centers? What is Polio Plus?  And what IS a Paul 
Harris Fellowship, anyway?  These questions will be just of few 
of the "Answers" in our second Rotary Jeopardy Challenge.   Find 
out your "Foundation IQ" in a lively and fun way. 

Vocational Service Awardees 
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There’s no such thing as a 
free lunch — but there IS 
a free breakfast, our annu-
al Paul Harris breakfast, 
on Saturday, November 
17, from 9-11am at the 
Juneau Yacht Club. 
 
Whether you’re already a 
Paul Harris Fellow, Group 
Study Exchange team al-
um, a current member, 
former member or wanna 
be member of  our club, 
you’re invited (as are our 
families!). 
 
We’ll be providing the 
breakfast – we just need to 
know how much food to 
prepare. (Of  course, 
you’re always welcomed to 
bring a dish, as the 
ClubRunner invite men-
tions.)  We’ll also be 
providing a glimpse at 
how some of  our fund-
raising dollars are spent as 
part of  our wheelchair 
project -- most recently in 

Russia’s far 
east.  Sign up 
today!  (or just 
let President 
Ann know that 

you and 
your fam-
ily are 
coming). 

Juneau Interact Helping the Homeless 
 

As it has done since 2004, Juneau-
Douglas High School’s Interact Club is 
holding its annual Sleep Out on Friday, 
November 9th.  The members note on 
their website:  the Juneau School District 

alone has identified 201 homeless students in our dis-
trict. These numbers represent the students who are classified as "families in transi-
tion," or students who lack a fixed, and adequate nighttime residence. To help these 
students and families, JDHS Interact started a Homeless Student Fund that provides 
school supplies, bus passes, toiletries, and other necessities. The Sleepout is our fund-
raiser for this fund. Interacters sleep outside in Alaska's November weather to help the 
community realize how serious an issue student homelessness is, as well as to raise 
money through pledges and donations.  Pledges can be made based on the number of 
hours the kids will sleep out (maximum number of 12) or a flat donation made out to 
JDHS Interact.  Either mail them to:  Juneau Douglas High School, 10014 Crazy Horse 
Drive, Juneau, AK 99801 or drop it off at the office with a note that includes YOUR 
name/address.  Need more information?  Contact Anna at: annalowrain@yahoo.com.   
(Picture from a past Sleep Out —The Juneau Empire) 

The only constant may be change, but one thing we can count on each 
year is our annual Foundation Auction. 
 
For example, there’s Sandy Williams’  basket of potatoes, oil, garlic 
and onions and its partner, a basket of jams & jellies.  These aren’t just 

“baskets” – they’re an amalgamation of the master gardener’s green thumb – and a truly 
local host or hostess gift for thanksgiving… or throughout the holidays.  Other favor-
ites?   Advertising for your company, M’iva’s sourdough starter, an Alaskan Brewing 
basket, Warren’s moosemeat, a magnum of wine and dinners featuring cuisine from 
Mexico, Hawaii and India.  Nothing says “fellowship” more than an evening of food 
and drink with a group of friends – prepared by members of the Club!  For a complete 
list of this year’s items, visit Club Runner today – and place those early bids by contact-
ing auction co-chairs Marsha & Marian. 
  
Let us not forget the dessert auction, either!  According to Marsha, Mary Lou is doing 
her annual, fantastic job of  rounding up epicurean treats 
for this annual “table-treat”  and a fun way to add a little 
sweetness to your life.  So far palates will be tempted by 
a collection of cakes, pies, brownies and “something 
chocolate”  —  
 
And don’t forget this year’s grab bags, one of which will 
contain a Paul Harris Fellowship (a 1000 dollar value).  
Fifty dollars gets you a bag of swag and treats donated by members and their compa-
nies… it also gets us even closer to the foundation fundraising goal of $14,000.  Bottom 
line?  Bid high and often to donate to the cause! 

TWO BY TWO’s — last week’s entry, Pam Halloran and Sharon Gaiptman.  Stay tuned for 
more when two members, chosen at random, sit down to get to know each other, over coffee or 

something similar, and then 
have two minutes to introduce 
the other person to the club. 
It’s a great way to learn about 
the other members of the club.   
Shown here — Pam and Sha-
ron after last week’s effort.  
Also shown, Ruth and Mary 
on the Big Island giving new 
meaning to Two By Two’s.  
Mahalo for the update, Mary! 


